Year 6 Home Learning

The Year 6 home learning for the coming weeks is now available on the school website.  As some children will be splitting the week between home and school, I have closely linked the in-school, teacher-led learning and home learning planning.

If your child is coming to school for 2 days each week, they will need to complete the home learning for the days when they are not in school to ensure that they are prepared for the in-school lessons the following week.

I have provided the following:

Literacy – 3 weeks work.  This includes 4 writing sessions each week plus time to check edit and complete any unfinished tasks.

Numeracy – 3 weeks work.  This will continue to be linked to the White Rose Maths that we have been using so far.

Geography – 3 weeks work based on 2 sessions per week.

Science  – 3 weeks work based on 2 sessions per week.

We will also be working on transition to high school, SRE and E-safety in the coming weeks.  More information will be sent out on each of these when details have been finalised.

Any questions please give me a call or an email and I will help out in any way I can.

Mr Stroyd



